
We, as the Worship Pastor Search Team, would like to give you an update and 
some communication on what we have been doing and where we are in the 
search process. Our meetings have gone from in-person meetings around the 
conference table in the church library to Zoom conference meetings on phones, 
tablets and computers. We have met several times in this manner and God has 
been just as good to lead us, to guide us and make His presence known every 
time we gather. Even during this pandemic, we have continued to receive 
resumes on a weekly basis. We have just begun the next step of acquiring 
additional information from certain candidates, to help us better know the 
heart of the candidates and help aid us in narrowing our search for the man 
that God would have for Candies Creek. Please continue to keep our team in 
prayer. We need God's wisdom, His discernment and guidance in every step of 
this process. We lean on Him. We press on for Him. 
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